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To whom it may concern,
 I DO NOT want the State of Emergency in Qld extended.
The segregation and discrimination shown towards hard working Queenslanders who choose not to be
vaccinated is ridiculous.  It makes no difference as vaccinated people are still sick and losing their lives.
I thought the government was here for all Queenslanders but apparently not.
It’s funny as soon as another disaster comes along vaccinations don’t matter… so why should it matter after the
rain has stopped.

I am fully vaccinated, and currently have covid and do not want emergency powers extended.

Leeanna Bramley

Sent from my iPhone
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